
K C Metro Blue Knights 

March 21,2021 

 

President Bill Evans called the meeting to order.  He requested a moment of Silence in honor of those 
members of Heaven One. 

Bill reported that he will attend the City Union Mission meeting on March 27th at 9:00 concerning the 
upcoming ride.  He will get the information and report back to the club then the club can decide about 
attending. 

Bill reminded everyone of the MWRC Spring Conference in Mulvane KS on June 3rd – 6th.   The 
International Conference has been canceled due to travel restrictions due to Covid.  There is a South 
Dakota Big Horn Run on July 6th – Bill & Stan Rogers were planning on going to South Dakota. 

The Root River ride is the weekend of May 12th – May 15th. 

Fall Conference will be in Iowa September 9th – 12th 

Spring Conference 2022 will be in Grand Forks Nebraska, dates to be determined at a later time. 

Up coming rides:  March 27th Rain or Shine ride to Wabash BBQ in Excelsior Springs.  Look for email on 
details. 

April 10th is club meeting at the Pizza Ranch on North Oak Trafficway. 

April 24th is ride to Jamesport.  Look for email on details 

Past President:  Tim Hicks, nothing to report 

Vice President: Jerry Oliver, nothing to report 

Safety Officer, Stan Rogers was looking into the Trike riders riding course.  Will let everyone know what 
he finds. 

Bill Evans reported that Ken Delano has stepped down as Vice Chair of the MWRC.  It has been 
suggested that Bobby “Top Hat” is willing to step up and fill in Ken’s position. 

We have a new member:  Donald Treese, Retired KCMO PD, 1500 NE 49th Terr KC MO 64118 phone 
number is 816-898-3320.  Welcome Don 

Quartermaster, Glenn Harmon moved for $100.00 for cash for postage on mailing shirt sold.  Jerry 
Oliver, seconded Motion passed 

Seeing no other business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by  

Laura Harmon, assistant to Al Pearson, Sec/Treasurer 



 

 


